
Subject: Response to letter from Bill Cassidy;
Date: Sat, 27 Jul 2002 08:39:16 -0700

From: Ernie Crist <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: Nathalie Valdes <Nathalie_Valdes@dnv.org>

CC: Mayor and Council - DNV <Council@dnv.org>, Directors Team <managecomm@dnv.org>,
Gord Howie <Gord_Howie@dnv.org>, "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Dear Mr. Cassidy:

Subject: Your letter addressed to Mayor Don Bell  Re Council meeting June 12
-Item 2.- Use of District Council  Chambers Assessment Appeal Hearings. 

I see from your letter that it is your contention that the information given
to Council pertaining to this matter was incorrect. 

I appreciate the detailed points in the staff report you have listed in your
letter. It is extremely important for members of Council to receive
professional information  at all times.  Since  in some documented
instances,  charges have been made in the past that District Council has
received incomplete,  misleading and unprofessional information from some
members of staff,  clarification of this matter  is of  particular
sensitivity and importance.    

I would appreciate any additional information you may have  

Thank you for your assistance. 

Yours truly,

Ernie Crist  
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